
DUE THE MANDATED CLOSING OF ALL MICHIGAN PUBLIC SCHOOLS BY THE 

GOVERNOR, GRETCHEN WHITMER, WE ARE SHARING IMPORTANT 

INFORMATION FROM OUR CENTRAL ENROLLMENT DEPARTMENT. ALL 

ENROLLMENT INCLUDING SPECIAL EDUCATION FOR THE 2019-20 SCHOOL YEAR: 

 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

ALL ENROLLMENT INCLUDING SPECIAL EDUCATION FOR THE 2019-20 SCHOOL YEAR: 

If you are new to the Troy School District and wish to enroll for the remainder of the 2019-20 school 

year, please contact Rose Candela or Laura Duzey for assistance. 

ROSE CANDELA – RCANDELA@TROY.K12.MI.US 

LAURA DUZEY – LDUZEY@TROY.K12.MI.US 

 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT FOR THE 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR: 

For the last two months, we have been actively enrolling our 2020-21 kindergarten students. If you have 

not yet enrolled your students, you may complete the first step of the process, which is online: 

https://www.troy.k12.mi.us/departments/enrollment/20-21-enrollment-requirements 

  

________________________________________________________________ 

 

ALL NEW ENROLLMENT FOR THE 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR (OTHER THAN KINDERGARTEN 

STUDENTS): 

If you are a current Troy School District resident and you have a student you wish to enroll for the 2020-

21 school year, all enrollment information will be posted on the district website on Monday, April 13, 

2020. PLEASE DO NOT COMPLETE THE ONLINE PROCESS PRIOR TO THE APRIL 13TH. 

________________________________________________________________ 
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